
 
12/10/2018 

Hey Band!  
 

1. Just a friendly reminder: Make-up/Missing assignments for ALL classes is due this Friday. 
 

2. We’re looking for student volunteers! Come share your musical knowledge and play 
along with 6th-8th grade students at High Plains School in Loveland. Saturday, December 
15th from 9:00 AM – 2:00 PM (free lunch included). You will earn 2 Lettering points for 
attending this event.  

 
3. The Music Department & Dance Team Night at the Nutcracker is coming up Thursday, 

December 20. This event is restricted to students/families that purchased tickets during 
the purchase window earlier this semester. Please contact Ms. Schmitt (Orchestra) with 
questions or concerns. 
 

4. We’re going to Walt Disney World during Spring Break 2020! Our first trip meeting is 
Monday, January 14, 2019 at 6:30 PM in the MHS Auditorium. 
 

5. We have more Basketball Pep Band games coming up after Winter Break. Keep an eye 
out for a sign-up form in Schoology.   
 

6. We have our Mead MS recruiting concert coming up quickly! January 31st – 6:30 PM in 
the MHS Auditorium. We will feature Concert Band, Symphonic Band, Jazz Band, MMS 
8th Grade, and a combined piece with everyone! Although many of the 8th graders have 
already spent time with the Marching Band, it will be a great opportunity for the 
students and families to see and hear the rest of our program.  
 

7. Are you interested in forming a small ensemble for the January 31 concert? We could 
use 3-4 small ensemble performances (similar to the Holiday Gala groups). Please let 
Mr. Lemons know if you are interested in forming a group.  
 

8. Jazz Band: We added a performance at the Osksar Blues in Longmont! February 20. Call 
Time 6:15 PM, Perform @ 7:00 PM. Plenty of time to setup and eat before we perform. 
 

9. Finally, Audition Materials for the 2019-2020 Symphonic Band and Jazz Band are 
available to all current and incoming students. Links in Schoology and shared with Ms. 
Rubin and Ms. Meier.  

 


